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Code Sponsors as possible. The Panel also added that the 
strength of speakers was important.  
 

 
 
 

 Governance Review 
 
 

Codes insight survey 
 
Tony Greenwood asked if the results from the insight survey 
could be included at the CCAB meeting on 26 February. He also 
asked if the Terms of Reference document could go to the 
CCAB.  
 
It was suggested that Karen tailor the emails sent to encourage 
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6. BEIS 
 
S Steward explained that she had had a phone call with Barbara 
Hughes, Chair of the CCAB, who had asked that the meeting 
with BEIS be postponed as it was felt that the paper that has 
been written is not ready just yet, and the best time for it to be 
presented to BEIS would be when the green paper is released.  
 
S Steward added that the figures that S Langley suggested in 
the previous Panel meeting would be an excellent addition to the 
paper.  
 
R Hodgkinson added that his thoughts were not just financial aid 
from BEIS, but also where the Government can help in other 
areas, for example, Government endorsement. 
 
R Hodgkinson further added that when he met previously with 
Kristin Green at BEIS, the door had been opened and the Panel 
just needed to walk through it and take the paper to them.   
 
F Hussain made a point about the information in the current 
BEIS paper now being out of date, and do we need to rethink 
some of the information and make it current.  
 
T Greenwood suggested that he raise the BEIS paper at the next 
CCAB meeting on 26 February and ask about a set date and 
time that the evidence can be put forward to BEIS. He said he 
would have that discussion with the CCAB and reiterate that the 
Panel is looking for endorsement as well as funding.  
 
R Hodgkinson informed the Panel that he has a meeting set with 
Kristin Green at BEIS on 19 February. He told the Panel that he 
would report back what the feeling was like after that meeting, 
and before the CCAB meeting.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7.  Date of Next Meeting and Future Meetings 
 
The Panel discussed the date for the next meeting and K 
Lockwood explained that now we have the CCAB meeting dates 
in place for the rest of the year, a Doodle Poll can now be sent 
out to the Panel so the dates can be arranged for further 
meetings throughout the rest of the year.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


